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From: Tom Gurdziel [mailto:tgurdziel@twcny.rr.com]
Sent: Thursday, November 01, 2012 8:11 AM
To: CHAIRMAN Resource
Cc: Screnci, Diane; newal@goinfo.com; bridget.frymire@dps.ny.gov; Uldis.Vanags@state.vt.us
Subject: Nuclear plant Switchyard Reliability

Good morning,

Two recent events caused by winds associated with storm Sandy, (Event Number 48456 and Event

Number 48453) suggest to me that addition items need to be regularly inspected at switchyards to

provide increased reliable operation.

They are the need to inspect items such as lightening arrestors to see if they are still tightly

connected to supports and switchyard light poles, including their anchor bolts.

It is unclear to me who actually owns the switchyards.

Thank you,

Tom Gurdziel
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